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Vacant Homes Tax to Support Affordable Housing Update 
 

On September 29, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council direct staff to continue its work on a potential Vacant Homes Tax and report 

back during the first quarter of 2023 with a proposed program design and a draft 

bylaw. 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities. 
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